Full Planning Committee - 11  October  2011
Agenda Update
5.1
KET/2010/0805 

 
 
Braybrooke Road (land off), Braybrooke

A letter has been received from the applicant stating that it is unfair that Mr Smiths application for The Pastures has been recommended for approval (planning reference KET/2011/0371) and the applicants application has been written up for refusal.  All Mr Smith wants is the profit as he already has several places whereas the applicant has no where else to go and just wants somewhere to live.

5.2
KET/2011/0344 

 
 
11  Westminster Drive, Barton Seagrave

The third party objection concluded with the following sentences “Any changes to the structure and appearance of one part of the long barn, impacts on the whole of the long barn and will completely change its historical value. This application does not add in a positive way to the historic nature of the site”

Officer clarification of comment on page 23 of the Committee Report: The word “has” (beginning of line 17) should read “had” ie reference to a previous extension, presumed demolished prior to the development/ works that led to the residential use of the long building.

5.3
KET/2011/0354 

 
 
11  Westminster Drive, Barton Seagrave

The third party objection concluded with the following sentences “Any changes to the structure and appearance of one part of the long barn, impacts on the whole of the long barn and will completely change its historical value. This application does not add in a positive way to the historic nature of the site”

Officer clarification of comment on page 32 of the Committee Report: The word “has” (beginning of line 17) should read “had” ie reference to a previous extension, presumed demolished prior to the development/ works that led to the residential use of the long building.
5.4
KET/2011/0371 

 
 
The Pastures (land off), Stoke Albany Road, Desborough

No update

5.5
KET/2011/0409 

 
 
74a Regent Street, Kettering
Amended plans were submitted on 09/10/2011.

These alter the internal arrangement of Flat 2, so that it is a one bed flat instead of a two bed flat. Furthermore, bin storage areas are now included on the ground floor off the hallways for each flat. These amendments were brought about due to concerns raised by Development Services officers and officers from Environmental Health.

5.6
KET/2011/0434 

 
 
1 & 3 120 Rockingham Road (land to rear) and Charles Street, Kettering

 
 
No update

5.7
KET/2011/0465
 
 
4 Salcey Close, Barton Seagrave
No update

5.8
KET/2011/0528
 
 
1 French Drive, Kettering

No update

